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December 3, 1985 ENGINEERING OFFICE
p FVY 85-113 is71 WORCESTER ROAD

.FRAMINGHAM, MASSACHUSETTS 01701.

* TEL EPHONE 617-a r2-8100

United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region I
631 Park Avenue
King of Prussia, PA 19406

Attention: Mr. Anthony Cody, Director
Division of Resource Management and Administration

References: (a) License No.'DPR-28 (Docket No. 50-271)
(b) Letter, VYNPC to USNRC, FVY 85-66, dated July 15, 1985
(c) Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, NVY 85-197, dated September 18, 1985
(d) Letter, USNRC to VYNPC, NVY 85-225, dated November 4, 1985

Subj ect: Site Access for NRC Inspectors

Dear Sir:

An agreement between Region I and Vermont Yankee made earlier this year
(References (b) and (c)] prescribes that NRC inspectors may obtain unescorted
access to the Vermont Yankee plant after receiving the 1-1/2 hour GET program,
provided that the NRC inspector had received the generic GET prior to his/her
arrival at Vermont Yankee. A letter sent to Vermont Yankee from your office
listing those persons who have received your training normally precedes the
inspectors' arrival.

To ensure that your inspectors receive their training in a timely manner,
these access letters need to be received by our Training Department prior to
the inspectors' arrival. Consequently, please add Mr. Stephen P. Skibniowsky,
Plant Training Supervisor, to the distribution list for these access letters.

Should you have any questions regarding this request, please contact
Mr. Skibniowsky at (802) 257-7711, Extension 2301, or this office.

Very truly yours,-

Robert W. Capstick
Licensing Engineer
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